
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Auger, Robert
To: Moroz, Lynn; Brown, Shelley
Cc: Nepszy, Chris
Subject: Larry"s NOM
Date: Thursday, July 30, 2020 10:11:26 AM


That Council direct Administration to review if it is possible to remove the requirement of a Town
issued hunting license and if possible to do so,  that Administration report back to council on the
feasibility and process for Council’s consideration.  
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is
intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an
intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without
authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.
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